
 

  

Massachusetts Department of Conservation  

invites you to a 

Public Meeting 

for the 

Mount Auburn Street Corridor Study 

Implementation of Short-Term Improvements  

Tuesday, February 4, 2020 - 6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m.*  

(Snow Date: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 – 6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m.) 

Haggerty School Cafeteria, 110 Cushing Street, Cambridge, MA 

The meeting space is fully accessible and can be accessed by MBTA Bus Routes 73 and 75. 

The purpose of this meeting is to present the design for improvements to the Mount Auburn Street and Fresh 

Pond Parkway intersection moving forward into construction in 2020. The intersection was identified as a short-

term alternative in the Mount Auburn Street Corridor Study.   

The Mount Auburn final report, as well as previous material associated with the project, are available on the project 

website: www.mass.gov/dcr/mt-auburn-corridor-study. 

If you have questions or concerns or would like to subscribe to a DCR project-specific or general information 

listserv, please email Mass.Parks@state.ma.us or call 617-626-4973. 

*In case of inclement weather on February 4, please see www.mass.gov/dcr to see if the meeting has been 

postponed to the snow date.       
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